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9022 Chatsworth
Houston, TX 77024-3712
March 7, 2017

The Honorable Robert E. Hebert
County JUdge HET
Fort Bend County D

Suite 719
301 Jackson Street MAR 0 8 2017

Richmond, TX 77469

Dear Judge Hebert,

This is a request to grant an Ad Valorem Tax Exemption for The Morton
Ferry Home also known as Morton McCloy Home at 402 North

Second Street, Richmond, TX 77469 for the year 2017.

The house survived the recent floods. However, I am concerned about what
will happen as city continues to fill to raise their side of cemetery creek near
Brazos and increases drainage into creek on the upside of North Second
Street. It has rerouted the creek and is causing erosion.

[ have been unable to purchase flood insurance at a reasonable price.

If you need additional information to grant an exemption, please write to

mailing address above.

Cordially,

s Urler

Betsy Vaughan



